
On April 15, 2014, the Villa Capri 
Cruisers Car Club Inc. donated a 
refrigerator and dishwasher, plus 
consumable goods, to Ronald McDonald 
House of Scranton!   
 
Pictured are VCCC Board Member Tony 
Veno, VCCC Board President Joe Carra, 
Richard Bradshaw, ED at Ronald 
McDonald House, and Mike Macedonia, 
VCCC Board Member. 
 
Ronald McDonald House is one of the 
many charities we support. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
VCCC Board Member Joe Verrastro, longtime 
volunteer at Ronald McDonald House, was on 
hand as well. 
 
Check us out at www.villacapricruisers.org 
 
and on Facebook 
 

http://www.villacapricruisers.org/
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Villa-Capri-Cruisers-Car-Club-Inc/295102437193694

